
From: Marie Winters [mailto:mwinters@providencebank.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 12:14 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Marie Winters 
Relationship Banker 
Providencebank.com 
14785 W 101st Ave 
Dyer, IN 46311-3371 
 
March 10, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
The new FDIC interim rule makes small bank, like my employer, make hard  
decision about where it's money is going. Being a single mother with no  
outside support, I need my job just as much as any other American. I have  
worked hard to get a decent job. With this new rule penalizing those that  
did nothing wrong, my job is in jeopardy. Please consider expanding the  
time frame in which the deficit needs to made up in. My small community  
bank may not whether this implimented storm as well as the previous one  
that  swept the stability of the market away. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Marie Winters 
Relationship Banker 
Providencebank.com 


